

MEETING TO ELECT THE 2012-2013 SPECIAL NEEDS ADVISORY COMMITTEE September 19, 2012 7:30PM

Location: Lester B. Pearson School Board Office 1925 Brookdale, Dorval Board Room

The Special Needs Advisory Committee is a committee mandated by the Education Act to advise the School Board on special needs issues in regards to educational services and school board policies.

The committee is made up of parents of students with special needs, teachers, school administrators, professionals, support staff and representatives from community agencies.

At this meeting, parents of students with special needs, who are interested, will be elected to hold positions on the committee for one or two year mandates.

Special Needs Advisory Committee meetings are held monthly and are open to all parents. Should you wish to contact a current member of the Special Needs Advisory Committee, you can do so by email at: snac@lbpearson.qc.ca

To learn more about the Special Needs Advisory Committee please visit their site (http://snac.lbpsb.qc.ca).

While SNAC does not deal with individual issues or situations, parents of children with special needs are welcome to attend the monthly meetings.